
 

Open House 2020: Open house to welcome new members at Faculty of Humanities and 
Social Sciences 

Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences organized the event:  Open House 2020 on December 
7, 2020. The event got the attention of students, teachers, and parents to visit and inquire about 
teaching and learning information of interested majors. There were faculty members and students 
who provided information and advice to interested students.  According to the schedule of Suan 
Sunandha Rajabhat University, the Open House 2020 activity was planned to be held on 
December 7-8, 2020 at the same time for all colleges and faculties.  

On this occasion, Associate Professor Dr.  Chutikarn Sriviboon, acting President of the university, 
presided over the ceremony in front of the President’ s Office building.  There was a special 
occasion for students who apply for the portfolio round within the university fair, the application 
fee was reduced from 350 baht to only 250 baht.  For those interested in studying in the Faculty 
of Humanities and Social Sciences can visit the event on December 8, 2020, for one more day at 
the Activity Hall, 35 Building, Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences Suan Sunandha Rajabhat 
University. For more information, please visit the website:  

https://hs.ssru.ac.th/news/view/news-30-9-63-1   
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